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MINUTES  of special meetings of the City Council, Planning Commission, Business and 
Economic Development Advisory Commission and Downtown Redlands 
Business Association Advisory Board of the City of Redlands held at Heritage 
Hall , 255 East Olive Avenue, beginning at 2:30 P.M. on March 1, 2002. 

 
PRESENT   Karl N. (Kasey) Haws, Mayor 
  Pat Gilbreath, Councilmember  
  Jon Harrison, Councilmember 
 
ABSENT   Susan Peppler, Mayor Pro Tem    
  Gary George, Councilmember 
 
 Members of the City Council, Planning Commission, Business and Economic 

Development Advisory Commission and Downtown Redlands Business 
Association Advisory Board held a Downtown Redlands Urban Design 
Workshop which including a walking tour of the study area and a working 
dinner with Larry Burgess, Library Director, as the keynote speaker, and a 
presentation by consultant Marc Futterman, Urban Designer.  The meeting 
reconvened Saturday, March 2, 2002, at 9:00 A.M. for small group interviews 
with the stakeholders and concluding with breakout issue discussion tables. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENTS  
 
 None forthcoming. 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
  
 The special meetings of the City Council, Planning Commission, Business and 

Economic Development Advisory Commission and Downtown Redlands 
Business Association Advisory Board adjourned to their next regularly 
scheduled meetings. 

 
 
 
_________________________ 
Mayor 


